
 

Dear Tenant / Resident 
 
North Sydney Council has now approved the installation of NSW Government grant-
funded electric vehicle chargers in various car parks to advance the goals of council's 
Environmental Sustainability Strategy 2030.  
 
Further to previous public consultation by North Sydney Council, we are writing to 
advise you of upcoming construction works at the Ridge Street Car Park, North Sydney.  
 
The works involve the construction of a public electric fast charging facility by Evie 
Networks. 
 
The work will commence on Monday 26 May 2025 and scheduled completion is Friday 
30 May 2025.  
 
An electrical outage is planned for the night of Thursday the 29th of May.  
 
Should you have any concerns about the construction works please contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Adrian Bell 
Evie Networks 
adrian.bell@goevie.com.au 



 

 
 

  
 
 

 

Car Park Entrance 


